DNA Date: 25/08/2015

Attention
Ministry of Food Processing Industries
has for the present decided to
stop acceptling fresh applications
for financial assistance under the
Scheme of Implementation of
HACCP/ISO 22000/150 9000/GHP/GMP
Quality Safety Management Systems
w.e.f. 01.09.2015
No action will be taken

“on applications received after 31.08.2015
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